Republic of the Philippines
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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

IB-2021-107
Supply, Delivery, Installation, Testing and Commissioning of
Two (2) units OR Light, Ceiling Mounted dual with camera
ABC of Php9,000,000.00 (Php4,500,000.00/unit)

Notice is hereby issued CANCELLING the procurement of the above-mentioned
project in view of the modification of the Technical Specifications.

The cancellation is pursuant to Section 35.6 under Rule X of the Revised
Implementing Rules and Regulations of the Republic of Act 9184 which states that:

35.6 Without prejudice to Sec. 35.1 hereof, the BAC is authorized, upon consultation
with the end-user unit, to cancel or terminate the conduct of procurement
activities, for any justifiable reason, such as but not limited to:

a) the physical and economic conditions have significantly changed so as

to render the project no longer economically, financially, or technically
feasible, as determined by the end-user unit;

For guidance and information of all concerned.
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MARIAJROS S. CRUZ, M.D.
Chairperson, BAC MW
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